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Dear Members
Please be advised that due to the Corona Virus restrictions on social gatherings we will not be conducting our regular monthly meetings until such time that it is deemed safe to do so. 
Our social events will also cease but we will leave the calendar in place for your convenience, should you want to take your Triumph on CVS or HVS for a run.
The monthly Coffee and Cake gatherings will be at members discretion and I urge you to consider your personal circumstances before attending.
At this stage there has been no cancellation of motorsport events at club level. If you require further information, please contact Geoff for Ecurie and Glen or Ken for CSCA events.
I know attendance at our events is at the individual members discretion, but we also have a duty of care to provide as safe an environment as possible for you.
At this stage, the Meguiars night on the 26th May will go ahead so don’t forget to RSVP if you are going to attend. This will be a closed event with no general public in attendance. 
If you have any questions at any time regarding TSOA issues, please contact myself or the relevant person. We will keep you updated as best we can on TSOA club matters. 
Please look after yourselves and I look forward to the next time we can all get together.


Regards
Nev Bowden
President TSOA (NSW)

Phone : 02 98635959
Mobile : 0419004283
Email  : nvbowden48@gmail.com
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